From: <u>Julie Peck</u>

To: <u>Planning Commission</u>

Subject: Proposed apartments at otay Ranch mall
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 8:26:30 AM

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

Board members,

This is a bad idea.

Traffic and crime are already issues as well as accidents at all intersections around there.

It is a 2 lane road that cannot be widened entering proposed area and the soccer fields are a great asset to that space.

A nice field with play areas would better serve this community.

We are vastly overcrowded in that area and this is not the solution.

The police resources are stretched in the East Side and cannot deal with all the current issues facing it.

I 100% oppose this move.

Sincerely,

Julie Peck